
 

 

June 28, 2023 

Department of Education 
Federal Student Office 
Chicago/Denver School Participation Program 
500 West Madison Street, Suite 1576 
Chicago, IL  60661 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter confirms that our Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Committee met on June 26, 
2023, to conduct a biennial review of our Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Program. 
Additionally, I endorse the proceedings of that meeting. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

L. Marshall Washington, PhD.  
President 

 
Encl:  2023 DAAPP Review Minutes 

 


